Meeting Date: November 12, 2014

Meeting Started: 8:05pm

Meeting Adjourned: 9:06pm

**Treasury**: Treasury is in good shape with no outstanding bills. We need to get the taxes done if anyone can help please let us know. Just have the cost of the Holiday Party food next month. Dues is now due for next year. \$65 before January meeting and \$75 after January meeting. Includes ticket to Somerset Fly Fishing Show.

**Library**: Great library of videos and books available at \$1 per month per book or DVD. List available on our website. Contact Jack McDonald at john.f.mcdonald@verizon.net. Let him know what book or DVD you want about 4 days before a meeting and he will bring it to the meeting for you.

**Social Media**: Website is basically done, we need to change the pictures to more current ones. Send pictures to Kenny Ekelund at ekelundk@gmail.com He will forward them to Casey. Pictures need to have captions attached so they can be opened.

**Elections**: Officer nominations were held at this meeting. Voting will take place at the December meeting.

Tim Selmer -- Secretary Vice Presidents -- Bob Gargano and Tom Dwyer

Treasurer -- Jon Pulaski President -- Tom Melville

**Shows**: Start tying flies for the January Show...we need primarily freshwater...and flashy, eye catching saltwater flies.

**Trips/Outings**: If you submitted a check for last month's trip that was cancelled, your check will be returned. It was not cashed.

**Misc**. We are raffling off a saltwater outfit...Going to be 100 tickets at \$10 per ticket.. We got a Sage 4 piece rod and a Van Stal fly reel for the raffle. It is 9/10 weight outfit.

On November 14-16th ASWF will have there saltwater Fall Classic down at Island Beach with a hospitality suite at Island Beach Motor Lodge. Go to their website for more info. ASWF.info.

Fly Tying Symposium is November 22 and 23 at Garden State Exhibit Center in Somerset. More info at www.internationalflytyingsymposium.com.

Our Holiday Party will be held during our December meeting Wed. Dec. 10th.

We are working on getting the club insurance, have a couple of options.

Donating \$100 to Visiting Nurses of Red Bank in memory of Robby's Mom.

The casting instructor from Tight Lines fly shop would like to do a 2 handed spey casting demonstration for the club. It should be done on the beach, so we will look into doing it in the spring or summer.

If you have an address change or a new e-mail address, please let us know so we can update our records.

**Fishing Reports**: The guys in the boats are marking a lot of fish from Sandy Hook south to Shrewsbury rocks. Can't always get the fish to bite though. Bass fishing has been good in the Reach Channel from 8 can to the 18 can. alot of 24-26 inch fish with some larger fish mixed in. Lots of bait in the wash from Sea Bright south, just slim picking on the bass. 2 weeks ago there were a lot of false albacore out at Montauk. .

Next Meeting: Next business meeting is December 10th, Holiday Party that night also.

Secretary, David Saxe